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24th May 2019 

 

No 30 

 
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

What a glorious week of sunshine we have enjoyed and so have the poppies in the school garden; I have avidly 

watched all week as they have grown and blossomed just like our children this term.  It is with thanks to 

parents that this garden is planted and maintained so many, many thanks. If you ever feel you can offer some 

time or gardening knowledge to the school please feel free to volunteer; our plants and pupils will appreciate 

it.  

 

The children really have blossomed this term with more confidence in their maths reasoning, more detail paid 

to the presentation of themselves and every piece of work, they really are working hard and making a 

positive contribution to our school community. The Year 2’s have given their all to their ‘fun quizzes’ (SATs!) 

and whilst they continue to work hard and embed their learning, they are also practising country dancing so 

they can be part of the village fete. Some of the Year 1’s visited the polling station on their way to orest 

school and Reception are putting their road safety skills into practise as they walk to PE on the school field. 

Keep up the good work everyone we are very proud of you! 

 

A huge thank you goes to all those parents involved in the Fayre last Friday, from the ideas, planning, 

resourcing, organising, staffing and those spending money it is very much appreciated. We eagerly await the 

news of the amount raised from everyone’s fantastic efforts. We have plans in the pipeline for useful 

additions to every class and to renew and brighten our playground. Don’t forget the fantastic summer party 

too for the adults; tickets are now available.  

 

We do hope this glorious weather continues for a happy half term and we all come back refreshed for the 

last part of the Summer term. It may be the last but by no means is it the least with lots of fun learning 

opportunities, preparation for change and celebrations of this year’s learning journey. As the whole school 

embarks on this topic we are ready to “Rumble in the Jungle!”  

 

 

 

 

 Mrs Stevens     &   Mrs Bliss 

Head of School          Executive Head 

 

 

 

Our value for next half-term is; Friendship 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates box: 



 

 

 

Date 

 

Time Event 

 

Monday, 27 – Friday, 31 May 

 

 

HALF TERM 

Monday  

3 June 

8.45am Start of 2nd half-term 

Tuesday 

4 June 

9.15 – 11.45am Year 1 Curriculum Enrichment at Waverley Abbey school 

 

Saturday  

8 June 

2:00 – 5:00pm Churt Village Fete 

Recreation ground, Churt 

Monday 

10 June 

 School Photographer - 

Class & whole school photos 

Monday  

17 June 

8.45am – 3.00pm Whole school trip to Marwell Zoo 

Tuesday  

25 June 

1.45pm Year 1 to St.Ives school play 

(further details to follow) 

Monday 

1 July 

 Last Sportskids Club 

Tuesday 

2 July 

 Year 2 Induction Day at Waverley Abbey school 

(further details to follow) 

Wednesday 

3 July 

 Last Spanish Club 

Saturday  

6 July 

 PTA Summer Party for the grown-ups! 

Frensham Brewery 

Tuesday 

9 July 

 Last Cookie Club  

Wednesday 

10 July 

 

 

 

INSET DAY 

 

Thursday  

11 July 

 Year 2 Sports morning at Waverley Abbey School 

(further details to follow) 

Thursday  

11 July 

 Last Art Club 

Tuesday  

16 July 

 School Sports Day & Picnic 

(further details to follow) 

Thursday 

18 July 

 Last Football Club 

Friday 

19 July 

 Last Choir 

Wednesday  

24 July 

9.00am 

____ 

 

2.00pm 

Leavers Church service at St John’s Church, Churt 

______________________ 

Last day of Summer term  

School closes for the summer break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

For your information :  
 

 
 

Parenting Puzzle 
FUTURE COURSES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Children’s Centre on 01428 644485 or follow the link from our website www.tennysonschildrenscentre.co.uk  

 

    

Wednesday 5th June 2019 
9.30-11.30am 

Most suited for parents of children aged 2 to 10 years of age. 
 

4 weeks: 
5th, 12th, 19th & 26th June. 

 
Venue: 

Tennyson’s Children’s Centre 
c/o St Bartholomew’s School, Derby Road, 

Haslemere GU27 1BP 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Book your place with the Children’s Centre.   

 
Cost:  £20 to include all course materials and refreshments. 

FREE to families on low income. 
 

Tennyson’s Sure Start ChildrenBased at and in conjuction with St 
Bartholomew’s School 

Derby Road  Haslemere  Surrey  GU27 1BP 

 

 

http://www.tennysonschildrenscentre.co.uk/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


